
 
  

  

  

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

   

Due to the continued snowfall and forecasted overnight freezing conditions, we do not anticipate that 

access to the school site will be safe for all those travelling tomorrow. As such, our school will be 

closed on Friday 15th January.   

  

It will be open again, for children of critical workers and the other children who have been invited into 

school, on Monday 18th January. It is a priority that we keep all children and staff safe. We are sorry 

for any inconvenience that this may cause.   

  

Remote learning will still be accessible as usual. Please use seesaw and your home learning packs.  

  

  

  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Mr L. Rowan 

Head Teacher   

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

St Leonard’s Road    
Eastwood   

Rotherham   
  S65 1PD   

Telephone: 01709 828298   



Email: enquiries@sajirotherham.org                   Website: www.stannsrotherham.co.uk  

                            

   

  

            


